Election Commission

Meeting Minutes

March 8th, 2024 @ 5:15pm

City Hall Room 211 & Virtual

Present: Commissioners Jan Huffman (Chair), Marjorie Ann Butler, Nancy Levine, John Doyle - Elections Supervisor

Certification of the March 5th, 2024 Presidential Primary Election: The Commissioners reviewed the official results of the Election and signed the results to indicate that they certify the results. All results can be found on the City of Newton Website on the Elections page under "Election Results"